
Iola Historical Society 

 

Board Meeting Minutes, October 30, 2017 
 
Board members – Tom F., Charlie T., Lee H. and Sharon P.   
 
Call to order by Lee. 
 
Tom gave a treasurer report.  Sharon motioned to accept.  Charlie second. 
 
Minutes of the September meeting – Tom motioned to accept.  Lee second. 
 
Charlie T. motioned to approve the 2018 budget as presented. 
 
New board election – President – Cliff M., Vice President – Lee H., Treasurer – Tom F., Secretary – John B. 

New board member – Bonnie Pethke 
 

John wants records of volunteer hours. 
 
Discussed Taste of Norway – very successful day. 
 
Close the board meeting. 

 

Membership Meeting Minutes, October 30, 2017 
 
Lee opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Eleven people were present. 
 
Secretary minutes of September meeting approved by Louis A.  Second by Bonnie P. 
 
Tom gave a treasurer report.  Charlie T. motioned to accept.  Donna H. second. 
 
Tom explained the 2018 budget.  It was approved by the membership. 
 
New officers were discussed.  Bonnie Pethke replaced Don Faldet. 
 
Suggested we make copies of recipes for the 2018 Taste of Norway. 
 
A video was made by the man who had the drone at the Taste of Norway.  It covered the whole complex. 
 
Encourage members to report to John their volunteer hours. 
 
Iola-Scandinavia high school students volunteered to clean yards at Historical Society. 
 
We hosted 44 students – 3rd graders and 2 teachers for historical study. 
 
December 2 is the Christmas parade and Santa visit here at the Historical Society Machine Shed. 
 
December 18 will be the Christmas Pot Luck at the Mill Stone. 
 
Lyle Mork talked about the Sons of Norway flag presented by Solberg family.  The flag is 90x55.  Will cost approximately 
$1,000 to frame it. 
 
Historical books of Iola were donated by the Iola Library. 
 
Doug Watson reported the progress of the Native American program set for the second weekend of June 2018. 
 
Doug motioned to adjourn. 
 
Program was presented by Charlie Thompson on the Michigan trip with the 1912 Sears car.  Very interesting. 
 
Minutes recorded by Sharon Peterson - Acting Secretary 


